
 
 
 
 
 

 
All Branch Mail Out #81 
 
Date:   September 18, 2023 

 
TO:    NS/NU Branches    

    NS/NU Executive Council      
    NS/NU Zone Commanders      

NS/NU Past Presidents 
NS/NU Command Staff 

     
From:   Comrade Don McCumber 

    President 
NS/NU Command, RCL   

 
Subject: Message from President Don McCumber 

 
 

Message: 

Comrades:  On behalf of Executive Council and staff may I take this opportunity during 
the beginning of Legion Week to sincerely thank the members of Nova Scotia/Nunavut 
Command of the Royal Canadian Legion. 
Your service in providing assistance and your commitment to our Veterans and your 
community is truly appreciated. 
This week will give you an opportunity to open your doors at your Branches to many 
within the community. A time to thank those within your communities that support your 
endeavors and an opportunity to encourage them to become involved.  One can be 
proud to be a member of the Royal Canadian Legion in remembering those that have 
given the supreme sacrifice in service to Country as well as supporting those that are 
presently serving today in the Canadian Armed Forces and the RCMP. 
I wish you much success with your future projects as we all work collectively together 
to promote the aims and objectives of the Royal Canadian Legion. Lest We Forget. 
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